

Plans for Canterbury development

Elizabeth Webb

19 December 2022 at 18:26

Dear Sirs,

I think your plans for the above are utterly outrageous.

At this time of enormous struggle people are in at having to get food and work travel and heating and covid.

How could you possibly consider such proposals at such a time of crisis for ordinary folks. And we are already overpopulated so why even consider building thousands of new houses when we haven't got the infrastructure to support what we have already got. Do you not know that it is impossible to see a GP. I suggest you fix that problem first with more surgery staff especially GP's. How do you think they will be able to cope with many thousands more new housed residents.

I beseech you to consider that infrastructure before planning anything further. We already have too much to cope with already health is declining rapidly with more stress and resignation and strikes of health professionals. Transport to town for the elderly and vulnerable is almost impossible now. They can't walk or cycle - only the young and active are considered.

Urgently,

Elizabeth Webb

Sent from Mail for Windows